

Dufferin Aggregates Community Liaison Committee (CLC) Meeting Minutes

Meeting Date, Time & Location

Tuesday, September 14, 2010, 7-9 p.m. Boardroom, Tri-El Industries Inc., 125 McDonald Blvd., Acton

Participants

Name	Organization
Norm Elliott	Local Neighbour
Monica Gunn	Vision Advisory Committee (VAC)
John McNabb	Acton Business Improvement Association
Paul Vanhanen	Bruce Trail Conservancy
Ron Heller	Acton East Housing Corp.
Enzo Bertucci	Dufferin Aggregates

Regrets

- Shawn Steepe, Local Neighbour
- Andrea Bourrie, Dufferin Aggregates
- Rob McDougall, Dufferin Aggregates
- Geoff Knuff, Local Neighbour

CLC Facilitation and Support

- John McHugh
- Tom Sargent

Minutes

- John McHugh provided an overview of the meeting and called the meeting to order
- The committee reviewed and approved the meeting minutes from June 8, 2010
 - John McNabb and Norm Elliot made a motion to approve the minutes
 - The minutes were approved by the entire committee
- Enzo Bertucci provided Paul Vanhanen with an update on the Bruce Trail Conservancy parking lot application
 - Enzo Bertucci committed to following up with the MNR
- Enzo Bertucci made a presentation on the Traffic Report
 - Monica Gunn asked if Dufferin was reaching out to local neighbours regarding the Road Watch program.
- Enzo Bertucci provided an update on the Acton Quarry extension application
 - o In Spring 2011, JART will issue a report will outline the technical issues around the application



- Enzo Bertucci played the Dufferin Aggregates Ecological Enhancement video for the committee
 - o Enzo Bertucci presented the fact sheet that Dufferin prepared
 - o Monica Gunn asked who the audience was for the video
 - Enzo Bertucci: the video is intended for those in the surrounding municipality.
- John McHugh led the community engagement discussion
 - Norm Elliot asked about how the Open House went at the Quarry
 - Enzo Bertucci said they had 300 people there, including Paul Ostrander and other executives. They held a triple seven ride, as well as rock painting.
 - o Norm Elliot brought up the idea of showing fossils to the kids at the next site tour.

Next Steps

 Enzo Bertucci will follow up to see if Dufferin is reaching out to local neighbours to inform them of the new traffic program

Next Meeting

 Next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, November 9, 2010, 7-9 p.m. Subject to availability, the next CLC meeting will feature a roundtable discussion with Holcim Canada's CEO, Paul Ostrander (post-poned)